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COVID-19 Response & Return to Operations

Pause in Operations — 17 March, return to ops ~1 July
Guidance for restarting science operations developed & promulgated

o QOperators conduct risk assessments, implement risk mitigation, develop outbreak
management plans for each science cruise

UPDATED - CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) - CONSIDERATIONS FOR SCIENTISTS

o Joint decision with Chief Scientist on Go / No-Go AND OPERATORS
o Risk Reviews with funding agencies & UNOLS Office |
Each institution developed Risk Management T —
Plans that met their own particular needs S
On-line Meetings with Marine Superintendents & e U N @ LS
Principal Investigators to review updated guidance UNIVERSITY-NATIONAL OCEANOGRAPHIC LABORATORY SYSTEM

DESSC Updates

FOCuS On high priority (“Priority 1”) / IOW risk Cru iSeS vty Coreer Updates We are posting updates as we receive them. Links to the CDC, WHO, and other relevant

maritime resources are below.

72 cruises in process or successfully completed! —
One cruise cancelled due to positive test before e e e
planned departure S
Resources — see UNOLS Coronavirus Webpage ——____
Many cruises deferred to 2021 e

o ~1/3 of scheduled 2020 fleet days lost/deferred oo SR

Monthly Check-Ins with Marine Superintendents



https://www.unols.org/news/ships-news/updated-coronavirus-covid-19-considerations-scientists-and-operators

Background for UNOLS COVID-19
Considerations and Guidance Cont’d

. Real world events
U.S. Navy Vessels

F/V American Dynasty
& sister ships

Coronavirus outbreak strikes Seattle factory trawler

- CDC, WHO, ICS, USCG  ssmestofascrewtetsposie
. GW Medica ‘
- UW Medica

. Discovery Health

The American Dynasty was docked in Bellingham last week when one crew member r
positive for COVID-19 and was.. (Greg Gilbert / The Seattle Times) More



Pre-cruise planning ,
Preparing for Operations S i

University of Hawai'i

R/V KiLo MOANA
HAWAII OCEAN TiME SERIES (HOT)
2020 RisK ASSESSMENT REVIEW

Funding Agencies

Barry Choy :

A Marine
) Operations

7, Superintendent
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Risk Assessment & Mitigation

uuuuu

o Marine Superintendent & Chief Scientist

Self Isolation and Testing

o Strict self isolation

o Testing results timelines

Final Risk Determination — Go / No-Go

o Joint decision @~
Agency concurrence
Continually reviewing about virus progress #/VskuliAQCOVID-19
& adjusting the Guidelines as necessary Mitigation and Response

Exceptional collaborative effort by Ship
Operators, Scientists & Federal Agencies to make
science happen!

Version 1.4 20 April 2020

Risk Assessment for RV SALLY RIDE Sommer Cruise (SR2003)
during the underway period 1 to 3 July 2020 departing and
returning to the Nimitz Marine Facility, San Diego California




Masks required

Social Distancing

Increased cleaning regimes

Lots of hand-washing

Single state rooms when possible

No/limited self-service of food & d

Life onboard ship in these COVID times

UGA/ Skidaway Institute of Oceanography

R/V Savannah

COVID-19 Response Plan

Revised: 19 May 2020

I Introduction
Il Risk assessment
Il In Port Vessel Protocols
IV.  Operational Procedures to Prepare for Cruise
V. Outbreak Management Plan

I. Introduction

On March 11 2020, the World Health Organization (WHO) de
worldwide pandemic. The disease outbreak started i
all human life around the world, including the maritime indust
Institute of Oceanography. The RV Savannah'’s last cruise priot
March. On 16 March, the ship entered an out of service status

China ir

This document serves to describe the processes and necessary
sea operations and manage potential outbreaks at sea. The pr
recommendations by the UNOLS office, Center for Disease Cor
Shipping (ICS), State of Georgia, and the University of Georgia "

Il Risk Assessment

The UNOLS organization has provided vessel operators and chi
guidance on how to assess and mitigate risk in order to resum
general re-start date of 1 July was recommended; however, it

project Pl and Chief Scientist to together decide when to resur
science cruise on a UNOLS vessel has occurred on the RV Sikuli
other operators to develop guidelines for future cruises on ves
To reduce risk and help minimize the probability the infection

developed and implemented by each vessel’s operational insti
characteristics. In addition, an outbreak management plan mu
infectious disease that arises while underway.

To help determine if a cruise can feasibly be conducted, a Chie

Risk A and

for Operations on the RV Blue Heron

This document outlines how the UMD marine superintendent, master of the RV Blue Heron, and
Chief Scientists of research expeditions on board the RV Blue Heron will assess and mitigate the
risks associated with expeditions on board the research vessel during the COVID19 pandemic.
The assessment incorporates advice from other vessels in UNOLS, the George Washington
University Maritime Medical Access group (medical advisors to UNOLS) and information from
‘UNOLS executive staff.

Please address questions to:

* Dr. Doug Ricketts, Marine Superintendent

21845583 vrisketis@dnmnedn

* Captain Bual Lee, Captain R/V Blue Heron
218:722:8228 Aec@d umn-sy

Introduction
The safety of the crew and science party is paramount.

The marine superintendent, master of the vessel, and chief scientist must consider many issues
when d ining whether a scientific expedition may take place during a pandemic and may

Assessment Questionnaire was developed by SKIO Marine Ope
Chief Scientist for completion (Appendix 1).

o gavel requiRms of science personnel

Meals in shifts — reduced mess deck seating
Limits to personnel in the gym & lounges
Relax protocols after 14 days underway if no issues

have different opinions as to whether an expedition can be carried out safely. Each of the three
has the authority to veto a cruise after careful ideration of all ap factors includi;

the risk of 11 1 a science mission and the risk of adverse health
impacts on the crew and science party.

If the chief scientist or marine superintendent (with consultation with the master of the vessel)
determines that risks are ptable and the cruise should be postponed, they will document
the basis of their determination in writing and inform each other. Additionally, the UNOLS
Office, NSF Ship Operations, NSF Science Program Manager (for NSF funded science) and
program managers for other agencies that funded the impacted science will be informed of the

decision.




